
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and around the
world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change � across the
globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

District Governor Evening
Reception
NO LUNCH MEETING
August 5th, 2021
Happy Hour @ 5 PM
Dinner @ 6 PM
RSVP HERE

DRILLERS NIGHT!
August 31st
Gates Open @ 6
Game Starts @ 7
Food Provided with Ticket

District Level:

RAD6110
Golf Night!
@ GolfSuites Jenks
August 6th, 5:30P

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Kevin
August 3rd
5:30 PM

Rotary Foundation
Banquet
Honoring Ed & Jeanette
Hardesty
September 17th
6 PM

District Conference
Inn of the Ozarks
Eureka Springs, AR
September 18th
8 AM to 9 PM

Club Leaders

Jon H Heaps
President

Jack H. Wills III
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

David Cobb
iPast President

This Week's Meeting is IN PERSON

DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT
DG Kevin Merrill and his wife Lisa will be joining us!

INSTEAD OF A LUNCH MEETING WE WILL BE HAVING A DINNER
RECEPTION!

IF YOU SHOW UP AT LUNCH YOU WILL BE EATING ALONE
(unless you take the opportunity to chat people up at the bar and invite them to the

dinner later that night and fullfill the "Each One Bring One" Motto of 2021)

Happy Hour will start at 5:00 PM
Dinner will follow at 6:00 PM

Cost is $20 per person for all guests and non pre-paid members

Please come out to show DG Kevin that Southside Spirit!
RSVP HERE

Kevin is a member of the Rotary Club of Harrison, Arkansas. He has been in Rotary for 16 years and
served as President of his club in 2016-2017. Under his leadership, the club became a 100% Paul

Harris Fellow club. Kevin has personally sponsored 18 people into his club. He was selected as
Rotarian of the Year in 1999 and 2014. He served District 6110 as an Assistant Governor from 2017-

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054aa8ac22aafb6-district
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800196553
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063538
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800490238
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800242109
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054aa8ac22aafb6-district
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054aa8ac22aafb6-district


Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Daniel C. Stinnett
Treasurer

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Brett J. Brough
Interact Club Sponsor

Catherine Bryant
Interact Club Sponsor

Scott Burmeister
Youth Services Chair

Gwendolyn A Williams
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Brian Russell Huddleston
August 11th
Janice Nicklas
August 15th
Steve Haas
August 28th

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
14 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
7 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
3 Years

2019, and served as Lieutenant Governor, assisting the district�s Arkansas and Missouri Assistant
Governors in 2020-2021. He served as the Paul Harris Society Coordinator from 2017-2019, and with

his team, raised an additional $33,000.00 per year for the Rotary Foundation.

Kevin spent his early life in Tulsa, Oklahoma, before moving to Eureka Springs, Arkansas in 1980, to
attend high school. The one thing most people probably don't know about him is that he has been

homeless twice, once at age 18 and again at 23.

Kevin is a Navy Veteran and served aboard the USS Carl Vinson. He met his wife, Lisa, in high
school, and they have been married for 34 years. Lisa is an active Rotarian as well. They have

owned and operated Main Street Service Center, a vehicle repair shop, for over 31 years. They were
named winners of the �Torch Award for Ethics� from the Better Business Bureau of Arkansas in
2014 and were finalists for the same award from the International Better Business Bureau in 2015.

Kevin is a graduate of the Dale Carnegie Training Course and received the �Highest Award for
Achievement� from his classmates. Kevin and Lisa are the parents of one daughter, Jessica, who is

married to Landen. They greatly enjoy three grandchildren, Jasen, Madelyn, and Westin.

When not serving in Rotary, they enjoy traveling, enjoying our beautiful country.

Kevin and Lisa are both Paul Harris Fellows and members of the Paul Harris Society. They are Level
1 Major Donors, Bequest Society Members, and District 6110 Leadership Academy Graduates. Kevin

was also selected as District 6110 Assistant Governor of the Year in 2017-2018. They traveled to
Piedras Negras, Mexico, in March 2017 on a Rotary Chiropractic Mission and traveled to India in

January of 2020 for the NID "National Immunization Days" where they joined Rotarians from
around the world to give life-saving Polio drops to children.

Kevin was excited and honored to be selected by the District�s College of Governors in January
2019

to serve as District Governor in 2021-2022. He and Lisa are looking forward to working with the 79
clubs in our district to build stronger and better Rotarians!

NOTE: Please review the ROD list at the bottom of the Bulletin! The list is complete through
December so PLEASE take a few minutes to see when you are scheduled and start thinking about

who you want to invite as speaker!

Laura needs YOUR biography, the SPEAKER'S biography, and the SPEAKER'S photo TWO WEEKS
before you are ROD! She will sic David Hughes on you if you do not!!

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CLUB NEWS

ROTARY FOUNDATION CORNER
At times during our meetings you will hear someone mention the Foundation.

There are actually two foundations.

First, is The Rotary Foundation.
This Foundation is the cornerstone of Rotary. This is the vehicle we use to do �Good in the
World.� The Foundation, also know as TRF, has its own President and board of directors.

The other Foundation is the Southside Tulsa Rotary Foundation.

As a member of Tulsa Southside Rotary you are also a member of our Foundation. Southside Tulsa
Foundation also has a President and is run by a Board of Directors. Unlike TRF, which is made up of
Rotarians from throughout the world, usually Past Rotary International Presidents, our Foundation is
made up of Southside Rotarians. The SSRF is used to primarily to fund local projects, but it is not an

absolute requirement.

DISTRICT NEWS

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800429447
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800438996
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800674496
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800759154


There is a new group in town!

Cole Adamson and your very own Laura Tapp came up with the idea to gather Rotarians together
once or twice a month for a casual social in the evenings, cycling between various local businesses.

We believe gathering a group of Rotarians and potential members for a good time while sharing
food and discussions would be a successful means of showing how diverse Rotary really is within

District 6110. To be clear, we are not (I repeat, not!) wanting these events to be exclusionary in any
way, shape, or form!



Social Calendar for the Year
August 31st - Night out at the Drillers! Come join us for a fun evening of
baseball, with a family-style meal included in the ticket cost!

November 6th - Scotch and Cigars! It's back!

February 13th - A Valentine's Superbowl Potluck - Come out to Jon and
Norene's for a fun afternoon of Football! There will be custom bouquets and
chocolates available for sale for all the gents out there who totally forgot that their
significant others will be expecting some form of romantic gesture the following day.

MORE DATES PENDING! Your Fellowship Committee has many more events
planned, and finalized dates will be posted here as they are confirmed!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-
long goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.
To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support

EVERYONE is welcome to attend.

The event that led us to this idea came from a young woman who was interested in Rotary but felt
intimidated by the larger and more formal club meeting setting, and felt she would connect better
with peers her age rather than the broad spectrum of individuals who make up a Rotary club. 4

Rotarians from 3 different clubs met with her and her friend at a Brewery for a meet and greet. We
all ended up having a blast. It was a casual enough setting for the young woman to feel

comfortable, and afterwards she agreed to go with us to club meetings. It made us think - how
many potential members are we missing out on due to intimidation? What could we do to rectify this

potential issue? Well, why not host casual events within public spaces to develop organic
conversations about what Rotary is? To that end, we have a started a social event called �Rotary

After Dark�. WE ROTARY HARD! #RAD6110

Next Event
Golf Night out at GolfSuites in Jenks!

Join us @ 5:30 PM
Friday, August 6th

We have reserved two lanes for anyone to come hit a few golf balls and relax after a long week!
They've got food and drinks available so feel free to come hungry.

DISTRICT CONFERENCE IS COMING UP...

...HAVE YOU REGISTERED?

Join us September 18th, 2021 for our 2021 District Conference in
Eureka Springs, Arkansas at Best Western Inn of the Ozarks.

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rad6110?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZXP64Rh-Ud32RpMuE-xVxrT-_KjUf4PeOuxtEPwRf565VDdN_nqqc5_dYK_3rS0JQbDtwMGeXeyvx_8tSrjROl2Eypk1EKvZfeL5mH9Ew51RT4SNvJc4QrQhBH89KsWzi17ebtntbxR_7WbT83t0lBb&__tn__=*NK-R




The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not
have it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio
for you, or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President Jon know who
you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
29-Jul Jon Heaps Club Assembly Jon Heaps
5-Aug NO LUNCH DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT - EVENING MEAL Kevin Merrill
12-Aug Bob Sullivan
19-Aug Laura Tapp
26-Aug David Cobb
2-Sep Norene Heaps
9-Sep Monte McNutt
16-Sep Mehdi Khezri
23-Sep Mary Hawthorne
30-Sep Jack Carney
7-Oct Brett Brough
14-Oct Cathy Bryant
21-Oct Randy Sullivan
28-Oct Daniel Stinnett
4-Nov Don den Daas The Rotary Foundation Ed Hardesty
11-Nov Jon Heaps
18-Nov Janice Nicklas
25-Nov No Meeting! Thanksgiving
2-Dec Larry Boyer
9-Dec Mercedes Abalos
16-Dec David Hughes
23-Dec No Meeting! Have a Very Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays!!
30-Dec Steve Gray

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


